
INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 2168 
NRHEG Public Schools 

New Richland, MN 55305 
 

 

PUBLISHED ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 
Independent School District 2168 is seeking qualified installation contractors for 
both the Secondary (New Richland) and Elementary (Ellendale) 2023 Building 
Renovation Projects.  The scope of work for both projects will focus on door 
replacement, along with other miscellaneous items. 

Bidding documents and specifications will be available on or about 5/1/2023 by 
contacting Jason Mortensen at 763/228-7546. 

Mandatory Pre-Bid Walkthrough              5/8/23    Time – 3:00pm – Local Time 
[Walk-thru will commence at the Secondary School, and Proceed to the 
Elementary School.] 

Bid Opening             5/22/23 Time – 2:00pm - Local Time  


